KIMBERLEY DRISCOLL
MAYOR )

HEALITTAGINY
- March 19, 2013
| FOR THE BOARD OF HEALTH
: * Larry Ramdin
" RL/hlp

Emailed to: City Councrll:or-s :
Jane Guy, Planning

LARRY RAMDIN, RS/RIDTS, CHO, CP-FS. .

cc:  Mayor Klmberley Drlscoll
Dr. Barbara Poremba Chairperson of the Board of Health and Members

CITY OF SALEM, MASSACHUSETTS

- BOARDGE HEALLT
120 WASHING TON STRETT, 41 FLOOR
Tt (978) 741-1800

learndin@salem.com

" The Board of Health regular meeting scheduled for March 19, 2013 has been cancelled.



